
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 11 - 2019  
 
Restrictions to Ship Inspections 
 
In response to the high flows currently being experienced, the expertise of our ship inspectors is 
required in our Traffic Control Centers full time in order to respond questions from mariners.  The ship 
inspectors’ availability for performing ship inspections in the greater Montreal area will therefore be 
limited as per the following schedule.  From Tuesday, June 11, until Sunday, June 23, ship inspections 
will be done Monday to Friday, during business hours only.  Regular ship inspection services will be 
available starting Monday, June 24.    
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